
Please include my request and the following letter for context for my presentation at CPS.  
Let me know if my request is approved and I'll follow up with presentation materials.  
Thanks,  
Sarah 
 
 
Dear City Clerk,  
 
I on behalf of the coalition of organizations related to the Winter Interim Response to Homelessness, 
now identifying as the WISH to Be Home Project, are seeking delegation status for CPS on June 1 and 
also for council on June 15 related to the extension of services for high acuity homeless populations 
following the Winter Response. If delegation is granted, we would like to provide materials in advance 
for a presentation, please provide information on how to do this.  
 
Thank you very much,  
 
Sarah Campbell 
Co-Lead for Wish to Be Home and Executive Director of Ark Aid Street Mission 
 


